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SFC Michael J. Forbes 
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Fayetteville, NC 28303-5705 

Dear SFC Forbes, 

In response to my inquiry on your behalf, I have received the enclosed correspondence 

from the Department of the Army regarding your case. 

[ truly regret that it is taking so long to resolve this matter. I realize this must be very 
frustrating for you. I will continue to monitor your case and will contact you upon receipt 

of new information. 

In the meantime, please feel free to contact my office if you have any questions or if [ can 
be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

—F G 
Ted Budd 

United States Senator 
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